SCHOOL DISTRICT

' CENTRAL VALLEY

Mpr. Nicholas D. Perry, Superintendent

August 8, 2017

Todd Lane Parents,

| hope this letter finds you well. It has been a busy summer at Central Valley with regards to
renovations and additions on the Todd Lane Elementary School project. The general, electrical,
plumbing, and HVAC contractors have been on site working diligently to knock out as much as
possible prior to the start of school. Much progress has been made to the Grade 4 wing and
mechanical room. Construction has commenced for the new kitchen and cafeteria. Asbestos
abatement for the entire building is nearly complete and | am happy to say all tests for asbestos
have come back clean. All asbestos will be removed prior to occupancy of Todd Lane.

School is scheduled to begin on September 6, 2017. The building will remain off limits until
further notice as we continue construction and prepare to have the building ready for occupancy
on September 6, 2017. The building will be ready for occupancy and school to begin on
September 6, 2017.

Please be patient as we get closer to the start of school for information on a date and location
for new student and 3rd grade orientation. An announcement will be sent home as soon as that
information is solidified.

| want to thank you for your patience as we work to create a first class learning environment for
the students of CV. The end result will be worth the temporary inconvenience. | will continue to
keep you updated throughout the project. Please check the District website for updates as well.

Sincerely,
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Mr. Nicholas Perry
Superintendent
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